Great Finds
Our First Drop Off and Grand Opening!!
Hey everyone we are super excited to have this opportunity to serve our community!! This adventure has been a long time coming and a whirlwind to make happen in such a short time but I believe we can do it!  
We will be in the store to take your items on Wednesday Feb 18th (9-9), Thursday Feb 19th (9-9), and Friday Feb 20th (9-5). This way we can get all of the consignors in the door and their displays set up and situated. 
On Friday the 27th we will open the doors from 9 am until 7 pm for all of our consignors to have the first opportunity to see the store and shop until their hearts content!! As if that isn’t incredible enough…you will get a 10% off your total purchase coupon at the door! We wouldn’t be open without you and this is our way of saying thanks! 
On Saturday February 28th we will be open to the public! Our hours that day will be 9 am until 7 pm or until the last customer leaves! 
We realize this is a short time to get your items ready to bring, but don’t be discouraged!! This is the beginning of a long friendship where we can only benefit from helping you be successful! 
Please take a look at the notes on the Great Finds FaceBook page (please share that page with your friends and families). This will give you an idea of what we will take and the terms and conditions of how we will be conducting business.  When you are ready please contact Amy either by text (910-987-7366) or by instant message on FaceBook and schedule an appointment to drop off your items! There is a lot of work that I still have to do to get up and running so let’s all work together and make this the greatest little store in Rutherfordton! 
					Thanks!
                                        Amy & Debbie


